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The cost of natural gas will 

be higher this winter than 

it has been in several years. 

The increase is being 

driven by increased global 

demand for gas and U.S. 

supply shortages. We are 

asking all customers to 

prepare for higher-than-

normal gas bills this winter.   

Prepare for high winter gas bills

Act now before winter heating season 
We can help you take steps now, before the heating season is in full 
swing, to lower your energy use and bill. Receive on-the-spot energy-
saving improvements and recommendations with Home Energy 
SolutionsSM. You can start with a no-contact virtual visit, and we’ll 
connect you with rebates and incentives to make larger improvements.

You can also take advantage of our Heating Cost Calculator at 
Eversource.com/heating-calculator, to see how colder weather 
impacts your bill and how small adjustments to your thermostat can 
help you save.

To learn more about these tools and rate changes taking effect this 
month, vist Eversource.com.
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Does Eversource  
offer programs to help? 

We’re here to help any customer with concerns about their bill.  
Even if you have never needed help before, you may now qualify  
for special programs to help lower your monthly bill, reduce your  
past due balance, or extended payment plans.

Learn more about these programs at Eversource.com/billhelp  
or call us at 800-438-2278. We’ll work with you one-on-one to find  
the right option for you.   


